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July 1, 2019 

 

Mickey Tabor 

58 Stonehenge 

Jackson, TN 38305 

 

 

DEAR MR. TABOR, 

 

      This letter is concerning the original home inspection our company did on your home 

on January 31, 2019, at 58 Stonehenge. An inspection report was provided for you with 

an itemized list of issues and concerns, as well as pictures, of things that needed repair or 

replacement. On this day, July 1, 2019, I returned to the above-mentioned address to re-

inspect the final items from the inspection report, that were to have been repaired or 

replaced. All items from the inspection report have had repairs made except for the 

cooktop downdraft and rear window in sunroom is still fogged. All items appear to be in 

serviceable condition.   

 

Thank you for your business and if you have any further questions or concerns, please 

feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Southern Home Inspections 
 

 

Ben Witherspoon, TN Lic. # 681 

 

 

“SERVING THE WEST TN AREA FOR OVER 25 YEARS” 
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	DEAR MR. TABOR,

